
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 2, 2019 
 

Item 22, Report No. 24, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on October 2, 2019. 

 

22. DEPUTATION – MS. BARBARA FARHOOD 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That the Deputation by Ms. Barbara Farhood be received and 
referred to staff; and 

2) That Communication C3, Memorandum from the Deputy City 
Manager, Planning and Growth Management dated September 
12, 2019, be received. 

  




